
Thursday, November 4, 2010 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
 
Students 
Congratulations to All DTASC participants, Karen Perry, Audriana Moody, Sulton Oliveira, Mathew Parreira, Rebecca 
Bollousa, Aaron Gilmartin and Kelsey Escobar.  All received high marks in their performances and presentations in 
Theatre this past weekend in Los Angeles.  Congratulations to Mathew Parreira for advancing to semi-finals.  He is 
eligible to perform his monologues for legislators in Sacramento on March 15, 2011 for the 13th annual CA Youth in 
Theatre Day!! 
 
Thursday School today after school.  Go to Rm. 805 by 3:15.  Doors are locked at 3:15 sharp; you will be released at 
7:15.  Remember to bring 4 hours of work with you.  A bus will be available for those who need a ride home. 
 
Due to Thursday Veteran’s Day holiday, All Work Experience classes for the week of 11/8-11/12 have been cancelled.  
Be sure you attend classes the following week as usual. 
 
If you like being outdoors and are looking for something different to do this summer, the Student Conservation 
Association has some great opportunities for high school students, age 15 to 19.  You can gain hands-on conservation and 
outdoor skills during 3 to 5 week projects in parks and forests.  Their tuition-free program includes an adventure trip, 
camping equipment and meals.  Pick up information in the Career Center.  Forms completed in the fall are reviewed early 
in their evaluation and placement process, so don’t delay! 
 
Seniors, buses for Grad Nite at Magic Mountain are filling up fast!  Reserve your spot NOW with a $30 deposit.  Make 
payment in the ASB Office during break or lunch. 
 
Yearbook Senior Ads are still available to be purchased, please see Mrs. Dodd in Rm. 257 for more information.  All 
pictures for Senior Ads are due December 10th. 
 
“S” Club Members – there will be a meeting today at lunch in Rm. 204.  Lunch will be provided. 
 
Christian Club meets on Friday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcomed to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza and water. 
 
The Chess Club meets in Rm. 207 at lunch on Friday.  Come and enjoy the games. 
 
The Gay-Straight Alliance will be meeting Wednesday, 11/10 with a special guest speaker in Rm. 654.  Save the date. 
 
If you are planning on playing Softball this year, you and your parent need to attend the Mandatory meeting on Tuesday, 
11/9 at 6:00 pm in room 608 at Hanford High.  Important information regarding spirit packs and schedules will be given 
out.  For more information contact Coach Donnie Fagundes at 977-2955. 
 
Girls Soccer tryouts will be Nov. 8th, 9th & 10th after school until 5:00 at the softball fields on 10th Ave.  You must have a 
physical clearance card to participate. 
 

Courage 
“He who does not have the courage to speak up for his rights cannot 
earn the respect of others.” – Rene G. Torres 
 

Support – Back up with details 
 
 
 
 


